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Please complete this tab and place it in the 
offering plate during the offering.  You may 
use it to provide us with your information if 
you are a guest, have a prayer request, wish 
to learn more about Pine Grove, need to  
update your contact information, or to share 
a decision you have made today. 
 
Today’s Date: ________________ 
 
__ First Time Guest 
__ Regular Attender 
__ Returning Guest 
__ Pine Grove Member 
 
 
__ Update My Contact Info. 
 
Title: Dr. / Mr. / Mrs. / Miss / Ms.  
 
Name: ______________________________ 
 
Birthday: ____________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________ 
 
City: ________________________________ 
 
State: ___________  Zip: ________________ 
 
Phone: ______________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________ 
 
Guest of: ____________________________ 
 
__  Newly Married   __  Single 
 
__  Married       __  College 
 
__  Divorced            __  K- 6th Grade 
  
__  Widowed       __  Youth (7-12) 
 
 
Spouse: _____________________________ 
 
Spouse Birthday: _____________________ 
 
Children Living at home: 
_____________________        ___________ 
Name             birthday 
_____________________         ___________ 
Name             birthday 
_____________________         ___________ 
Name             birthday 

Welcome! 

In reverence to God and out of respect for others, we request 
you turn off or silence all electronic devices. Thank you! 

Guest Info 
We are honored to have you with us at 

Pine Grove today.  We thank you for 
choosing us as your place of worship.  

We’d love to have you join us again, so 
if you have any questions, please feel 

free to ask any staff member, and we’ll 
help you any way we can.  Also, please 
fill out the Guest Information part of 

your bulletin and put it in the offering 
plate as it goes by so that we may  

follow up with you very soon. 
 

Childcare 
 

If you have need of childcare, we have 
options available.  For children aged 
birth - Pre-K we have people in place to 
take care of your children. You will find 
these age-graded rooms downstairs in 
our CLC Gym in rooms C104-C107. For 
ages K through 4th grade, we offer  
Children’s Church, which meets in 
room C200.  Older children are  
encouraged to remain in the sanctuary 
during worship. 
 

Sunday School 
 

We have many Sunday School options 
available for you from age-graded  

classes for children to both  
Co-Ed and Non Co-Ed classes for all age 

groups of adults.  You will find  
information throughout the building 

about our different Sunday School  
classes.  We’d love to have you pick 

one and jump right in. 

ACTIVITIES FOR THE WEEK   
Sunday, February 16 
  9:15-9:45 am & 12:00 noon  
                  Library open                             C101 
  9:45 am   Sunday School 
11:00 am   Worship Service               Sanctuary  
  4:00 pm    Student Drama & Music              A210 
   5:00 pm   Movie                           Fellowship Hall 

 
Monday, February 17 
  5:30 pm   Pickleball                                     Gym 

 
Wednesday,  February 18 
  5:00 - 5:30 pm Kingdom Café                       Gym 
  5:30 pm    Awana                                          Gym 
  6:00 pm    Youth                                           A100 
                   Adult Bible Study                 Sanctuary 
  7:00 pm    Sanctuary Choir                          A210 
 

Thursday, February 20 
  6:00 pm  WMU                             Fellowship Hall 

 

256-415-4661 
Guests text the word “WELCOME” to this number! 

 
 

“Lie Down” 
Psalm 23:2 

 
   1. ______________ in the __________________ of the     
       Lord. 
   
 
  
 
   2. _______________ on the _________________ of the  
       Lord 
  
 
 
 
   3. Be ____________________ with the ______________ of  
       the Lord 
   

Join us at 5:00 pm in the  
Fellowship Hall  

we will have a Family Movie 
night.  This is a powerful  

Christian Story with a great 
message for everyone. Bring 
lawn chairs if you don’t 

want to sit in metal chairs! We will have popcorn and 
soft drinks. We hope you will make plans to bring your Family 

and Friends to join us!  
 

Sunday, February 23 at 5:00 pm 

It is not to late to sign up for the discipleship classes based on 
the movie! There will be classes for EVERYONE, a Men’s, Ladies, 

Teens, and Children. Sign up sheets will be in the  
Fellowship Hall at 5:00 pm or to sign up online text:  

overcomer to 256.415.4661 

Please be in prayer for our  
Minister of  Youth and Education Search Committee: 

Jill Hollingsworth, Ryan Rainer,  
Chad Green, Gina Lane  

                          and Bro. Zac Clay 

February is Alabama Baptist Children’s Home month.  
We will collect Little Debbie snack cakes for the whole 

month to take to the Children’s home in 
Oxford.  The last day to bring them to the 

church is Wednesday, February 26th. 
There are collection boxes at each 

of the information tables. 



Sunday Morning  
Sunday School 9:45 am 
6th - 8th Grade Room A102 
          Chad & Brandi Green 
9th - 12th grades Room A101 
          Dana & Wayne Early  
College (18-25) Room A103         
          Dana & Wayne Early  

 

Sunday:  
 4:00 pm Student Drama and Music             A210 
 5:00 pm Movie Night       Fellowship Hall 
     

Wednesday: 

 6:00 pm  Bible Study                      A100 
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           *Zac Clay                      Church Staff                           Stacey Ethridge  
               Pastor     &                                           Worship Leader  
  zclay@pinegrovebc.org                                                     *Weekend                                   sethridge@pinegrovebc.org  

     Cell: 256-490-3093                                         On-Call               Cell: 256-557-5064 
                                               
 

 Patrick & Malorie Lowe 

Interim Child’s Ministry Dir. 
patandmallowe@gmail.com  

Cell: 256-557-7814  
                  
                       Donna Green                                                     Faye Marton 
                      Financial Secretary                                                              Secretary 
                           dgreen@pinegrovebc.org                                                   fmarton@pinegrovebc.org 
                              Cell: 256-484-1192                                                                                  Cell: 256-706-0175  

         Weekend On–Call:  Thurs., Feb. 20 4:30 pm – Mon., Feb. 24 8:00 am:  Bro. Zac 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Announcements and Welcome                                                       Bro. Zac 
 

Sisters in Praise       “Good Ol’ Gospel Singing”
  
 

Praise and Worship                                                  “Soul on Fire” 
                                                                                        “Set My Soul Afire” 

 

Prayer and Worship through Giving                                               Ushers 
 

Children’s Choir                                    “David Had a Giant Problem” 
                    “If You Need an Ark I Noah Man” 
     

Dismiss Children            Bro. Stacey 
 

Praise and Worship                                               “Chain Breaker” 
“Precious Lord, Take My Hand” 

 

Message                  Bro. Zac 
 

Invitation Hymn                                                               “He Leadeth Me” 

 

Benediction                         Phillip Matthews 

Our Faithfulness in Giving 
February 9, 2020  

 

 Budget Needs $13,686.73 
Total Offering    $ 9,969.60 
January Financial Reports 
are now available.  

 

How Can We Pray / Celebrate with you? 
 
___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 

___________________________________ 
 
 

Are you a member of a church? 
__   Yes  __  No 
 
Name of Church: 
 
________________________________ 
 
City:  ___________  State: ______ 
 
 
I would like to learn more about: 
 
__  Accepting Jesus as Savior 
__  Baptism 
__  Becoming a Member of PGBC 
__  Bible Studies 
__  Volunteering Opportunities 
__  Missions 
__  Music 
__  Women’s Ministry 
__  Men’s Ministry 
__  Youth 
__  College 
__  Senior Adults 
__  Preschool / Children 
__  Other: _____________________ 
 
 
I am ready now toΧ 
__  Accept Jesus as my Savior 
__  Be baptized 
__  Become a member of PGBC 
__  Be a more committed follower 
      of Jesus Christ. 
__  Other: ______________________ 
 
 
Preferred Method of Contact: 
 
__  Phone __________________ 
__  Email  __________________ 

Today’s Nursery (and other)  
Volunteers for 11:00 am: 
Preschool Desk:  Kathy Walker 

Toddlers:  Donnie & Avery Lowe 
2-3 Years Old: RJ & Jenny Thornberry 
 

Wed. 2/19 4:45 pm Crosswalk:   
   Tommy McDaniel 
Wed.  2/19 pm Childcare:    
  Susan Matthews, April Young 
Wed. Night Choir 2/19 Childcare:   
  Janice Glover, Susan Bevels, Carolyn Petty 
                     

Children’s Church Today:  
   Sheri  & Darbie Rosser 
   Call Young 
Children’s Church 2/23: 
   No Children’s Church 
    

Crosswalk Today:  
   Van Smart, Keith Daniel (CR22) 
   Tommy McDaniel (CR69) 
Crosswalk 2/23: 
   Casey & Call Young (CR22) 
   Randy Baker (CR69) 
 

Tech Team Today:       
  Audio:   Phil Hollingsworth 
  Video:   Ronnie Smith    
  Media:  Kaleb Kines 
  Audio:   Debbie Ethridge (PM) 
  Media:  Jill Hollingsworth (PM) 
 

Tech Team 2/23:  
  Audio:   Seth Matthews 
  Video:   James Sides   
  Media:  Jesse Castillo 
  Audio:   Seth Matthews (PM) 
  Media:  Patrick Lowe (PM) 

The #50 on the monitors above the 
piano & drums means we are  
shorthanded in the nursery!  

 

Morning Worship 11:00 am 
February 16, 2020 

Bring the family and join us at 5:00 pm to watch the movie 
“Overcomer” 

Brown Bag Ministry  - 
February is  

Microwave Popcorn 
 

The Brown Bag Ministry 
provides weekend meals for 40 Students at  
Centre Middle School. Drop off boxes are at both 
info tables.  

Prayer Requests 
 

Our Known Sick: 
RW & Edith Baker (Lucy Dobbs) 
Noah Borden (Joy Queen) 
Nelda Hollingsworth (Donna Green)  Awana Begins at 5:30 pm 

Wednesday in the gym! 
This is the first week for  

Clubbers to bring in Little  
Debbie or snack cakes for the AL 

Baptist Children’s Home. Who will 
win the boys or girls? The winning 
team will have an ice cream party 
on February 26th the last night to 

bring the snack cakes! 
 
Wednesday night the  
Kingdom Café will be      

                    serving Chili & Fritos  
                        from 5:00-5:30pm! 

(Older Children) 

Children’s Church dismissed (5 yr./K through 6th Grade).  
    Follow leaders holding gold flags to room C200.  

 

(Younger Children) 

Children 4 yr. & under located in Preschool Dept. on bottom floor of CLC. If preschool parents are  
needed during the service, your security number will appear on the monitors above the piano & drums. 

When a member of our church family passes 
away we make a meal for their family after 
the funeral service. It is time to update the 
lists. There are sign up sheets on the info 
tables, if you want to help. I have the ones 
from Sunday School so if you signed up 
there no need to sign up again. You can also 
donate $10.00 per meal if you 
can’t make a dish. If you have 
any questions please call the 
church office 256.927.3214. 

Pickle Ball   
Monday nights  

at 5:30 pm 
The Pickle Ball nets will be set up in 
the gym. Come out and enjoy the 

game, it is open to ALL ages. If you 
are not familiar with game come see 

what the buzz is all about!  
Use the single metal door to  

enter the gym.  

Attention Parents: Shocco Springs and 
World Song are offering several  
opportunities for you and your child to 
spend time at camp this Spring/Summer. If 
you have any questions please see Malorie 
Lowe! 
 

Adventure Weekend - {ƘƻŎŎƻ {ǇǊƛƴƎǎ 
1st-6th Grade Boys & Dads March 20-21  
$32 a person (Dorm & 2 Meals) 
 

Mom and Me Spring Fling - ²ƻǊƭŘ {ƻƴƎ 
K-6th Grade Girls & Moms April 3-4   
$60 a person Register by March 26th 
 

Mom and Me - ²ƻǊƭŘ {ƻƴƎ 
K-6th Grade Girls & Moms June 11-12  
 $85 a person (Early Bird - April 1st)  
$95 a person $35 Non-Refundable Deposit  
 

Lad and Dad - ²ƻǊƭŘ {ƻƴƎ 
K-6th Grade Boys & Dads July 24-25  
$85 a person (Early Bird - April 1st) /  
$95 a person $35 Non-Refundable Deposit 

VBS 2020 March 10 

at 6:00 pm  

Introduction to VBS  
 

We will begin calling 
soon to get you on 
board and signed up!  
 

VBS Dates are  

June 1 - 5, 2020 9:00am - Noon 
The theme this year is Rocky Railway. 

Watch for exciting changes in VBS! Don’t 
miss this train! 

 

The Top 10 reasons  

to get involved in VBS: 
10. Haven’t you always wanted to go on a      
       train ride?  
  9. Help Kids build a ROCK solid faith in  
      JESUS! 
  8. You’ll be on the FAST TRACK for having    
       fun! 

Stay tuned….. 

Katelyn Hanson 
Is getting married! 

.ǊƛŘŜ ŜƭŜŎǘ ƻŦ  Chas Hannen 
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{ǳƴŘŀȅ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ноΣ нлнл 

wŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ŀǘΥ  .ŜŘ .ŀǘƘ ŀƴŘ .Ŝπ

ȅƻƴŘΣ .ŜƭƪΣ ŀƴŘ ¢ŀǊƎŜǘ 

Attention Ladies: The WMU will 
meet Thursday, February 20 in 
the Fellowship Hall. Linda Gibbs 
will be our guest speaker. There 
will be light refreshments. Come 
see what WMU is ALL about. We 
would love for you to join us! 


